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Prospective students, their parents, high school and college teachers, principals

and counselors, and members of the general public in Thurston, Mason, Lewis and Grays

Harbor Counties are invited to attend a special get-acquainted session with representatives

of The Evergreen State College April 17 in room 110 o f the CoId.Sge AGt:-iv,itiesties

Building. The program, entitled "The Evergreen State College Preview", will begin

at 7:30 p i m,

The preview, sponsored by Evergreen's Office of Admissions, is part of a continuing

effort to take Evergreen to the people in various areas of Washington, according to

Director of Admissions Ken Mayer.

Evergreen representatives will include admissions personnel, faculty members,

students, financial aid officers, and student services personnel.

"Our basic idea is to share information about Evergreen's philosophy, current

and future programs, and such services as financial aid,-placement, Cooperative

Education internships, counseling, veterans affairs and admissions procedures,"

Mayer said. "The meeting will be informal and there will be ample time for everyone

to have questions answered concerning all aspects of study and campus life at Evergreen."

Refreshments will be served.

Other areas scheduled for preview are Seattle, Tacoma, Vancouver and Spokane.

Dick Nichols, Director

Infor mation Services


